

Springfield School



NEWSLETTER 5 – 16th OCTOBER 2020

Welcome to the fifth edition of our weekly 'admin' newsletter for the 2020/2021 academic year.

This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities.

SAFEGUARDING - eSAFETY

Please see the link below for top 10 online safety tips for parents / families.

If you would like any specific support regarding eSafety for your child, then please contact their class teacher who will be happy to support you with this.

https://swgfl.org.uk/online-safety/10-online-safety-tips/

FRIENDS OF SPRINGFIELD

Our next meeting is on Thursday 22 October at 12pm. This will be a virtual meeting hosted on Zoom. Please see the next page for more details.

COMMUNITY RECYCLE CYCLES

Community Recycle Cycle is a not for profit, volunteer run bicycle shop based in Coronation Crescent, Crewe.

www.community-recycle-cycles.co.uk

COMMUNITY RECYCLE CYCLES has reopened

We will be open each week Wednesday and Friday 11am to 3pm. Community
Recycle Cycles

Check out our Facebook Page - Community Recycle Cycles

Attention! Are you clearing out your sheds and garage? Found an old bike you no longer need?

We are in need of your bikes!

We need Ladies and gentlem cens bikes.

Community Recycle Cycles

Check out our Facebook Page - Community Recycle Cycle

*** REMINDERS ***

NUT FREE SCHOOL

For new and existing parents please remember that we are a Nut Free School and be mindful of this when sending in snacks or packed lunches

DINNER MONEY

Current school meal prices are: Primary aged pupil (year 3-6) - £2:30 per meal Secondary aged pupil (year 7 and over) - £2:50 per meal Payments should be made via ParentPay. If you have any difficulties, please get in touch.

NURSING TEAM

Could parents/carers let the Nursing Team know of any changes in their child's conditions/medications/ A & E attendances etc via eSchools to Jenny Smith or Debbie Potts. Parents can e-school, send letters or call us. We are in school between 8.30am and 16.30pm each week day.

REMOTE LEARNING

If your child needs to self-isolate at home resources will be available from the class teacher to continue Education. Information will be sent out to parents as and when this occurs.

If your child is waiting on test results or a family member's test results, a planner will be sent home by the class teacher. Please contact us if you need any further support while your child is away from school.

COMMUNICATION

In order that we can communicate important correspondence to you quickly, we are using email and eSchools. This is for all letters and the weekly newsletter. If you are not receiving these, please let us know as soon as possible and provide a current email address so that we can ensure you receive information as it is issued.

Have a great week! Lisa Hodgkison Headteacher

% Attendance by Class							
1CW	Bubble Closure	1AJ	97.5	1CS	97.5	2SR	93.75
2NP/KA	85.53	2JK	97.5	2LB	100	2MD	95.31
2NJ	100	2LW/AA	96	3AO	95.46	3AP	87.5
3LC	95	3MW	99	3NA	92.22	3NH	71.43
4AJ	87.96	4HM	76.67	6EM	92	6PF	100



Springfield School



NEWSLETTER 5 – 16th OCTOBER 2020

Welcome to the fifth edition of our weekly 'admin' newsletter for the 2020/2021 academic year.

This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities.

FRIENDS OF SPRINGFIELD

We will be hosting a virtual Friends of Springfield meeting on Thursday 22nd October at 12.00pm, everyone welcome. Please ensure your name is clear on your device so we can identify who we have at the meeting.

Please see below about what our wonderful FOS group do:

Who we are....

Together we organise events and fundraising for pupils and their families to enjoy. Friends of Springfield look to fund resources to benefit the pupils.

We can only do this with the support of committee and event volunteers.

If you are a parent, staff member, friend of a friend or even a local business in our area: we need your support....

"THE FUTURE OF FRIENDS OF SPRINGFIELD IS IN YOUR HANDS"

If you are interested in helping, supporting or have some new ideas, please speak to The Friends of Springfield Chair - Judy Colclough

We are currently raising funds for the re-development of our playground

Find out more: www.springfield.eschools.co.uk

Please contact Judy Colclough:

judy.colclough@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk

WE NEED YOU!!

Lisa Hodgkison is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: Friends of Springfield Zoom Meeting

Time: Oct 22, 2020 12:00 PM London

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78138780563?pwd=YINOOS9HeGsrWEJCWnMvelNNZGdZQT09

Meeting ID: 781 3878 0563

Passcode: 1XdgxJ